
Date: 29th April 2024


Subject: Acknowledgement Letter And Thank You for Your In-Kind Donation.


Dear Zara,


The science experiment conducted by you in our Abhyudaya Nagar Mumbai Public School was very helpful for

our students.


Thank you for conducting the captivating "elephant toothpaste" experiment. The students actively participated

by measuring hydrogen peroxide, adding prill liquid, and mixing dry yeast with warm water, with each volunteer

taking astep. Initially, the experiment didn't work due to the water being too hot, but the collective realization

led to asuccessful second attempt, delighting the children as the foam gushed out. The third variation, with

gold food coloring, changed the foam's color slightly, much to everyone's relief. The fourth attempt used a

stronger blue color and no prill liquid, resulting in less bubbly foam but still fascinating the students as they

watched it rise. Your explanation of the chemical equation and the role of each element, including the catalyst,

was enlightening. The students enjoyed figuring out the variables' impact on the experiment's outcome. Your

relatable example of bonds, and comparing friendships, made the concept easy to understand and memorable.

This hands-on experiment truly brought science alive for them.


We also thank you for donating storybooks to us. This donation helped set up libraries in two of our Akanksha

schools in Pune, namely PCMC English Medium School -Bopkhel and Smt. Savitri Bai Phule English Medium

School (Bhawani Peth).


Your kindness and support mean agreat deal to us, and with supporters like you, we can continue to make a

positive impact on the lives of our students.


Thank you once again for your contribution.


Yours sincerely,


For The Akanksha Foundation

Chanda Peswani

Director- Development &Donor Relations



